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Stations of the Cross will be on the following       

Friday dates: 

April 5th at 10:00am 

April  12th at 7:30pm 

Holy Week Schedule 

Holy Saturday Service 

April 20th 

10:00am 

Blessing of Easter the     

Baskets  

 Easter Vigil Mass:  

4:00pm 

Easter Sunday                                            

April  21st 

 

Easter Masses:  

8:00am  and  10:00am                   

Good Friday           

Pre-Sanctified    

Service 

April 19th 

10:00am 

Maundy Thursday 

April 18th 

8:30am Palm Sunday 

April 14th 

10:00am 



The next YMS of R  meeting will be held on      

Thursday, April  18th at 12:30pm in the social hall.  

A light lunch will be provided. All men of the parish 

are encouraged to attend. If your are new to the parish, this is a good   

opportunity for you to meet some of the men of our parish. 

YMS of  R  Men’s Group  
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     St . Paul Choir  
We have a fantastic, spirited choir here at  

St. Paul’s, under the direction of Charley 

Stoykovich. Anyone interested in joining 

the choir can meet here at the church on 

Tuesdays at 4:00pm for practice. 

Love Supreme           

by Dolores Smith 

 

Oh, Blessed Mother, what did you see when you watched your son at Calvary? 

Oh, Blessed Mother, what did you hear when they nailed to a cross  your son, so dear? 

Oh, Blessed Mother, what did you feel when at the foot of the cross you did kneel? 

Oh, Blessed Mother, did your body tremble as many around you in hatred assembled? 

Oh Blessed Mother, were you filled with anguish and fear till your Son looked down and you heard His word so clear, 

“Women, Here is your Son.”  And to the disciple standing near, 

“Here is your Mother.”  And the words Jesus spoke John did hear. 

Oh, Blessed Mother, did the light of your world fade as the body of your son into your arms was laid? 

Oh, Blessed Mother, you taught the strong and the weak that anger and bitterness are not the answers to seek. 

What helps us withstand what earth’s sorrows bring is God’s gift of faith and God’s Love supreme. 

 

 

May God’s Blessings be with you this Easter. 

Women’s Society for the Adoration of the Most Blessed Sacrament 

Dori Canfield, ANS President 

Ladies Adoration Society 

 

 

Dancing Through the Decade with        

Danny & Johnny! 

 

 

 

 

The YMS of R Men’s Group will be hosting 

a dinner dance on Saturday, May 11th in the 

parish social hall.  Entertainment will be 

provided by the singing duo “Danny & 

Johnny”.  Doors open at 5:00pm.  Roasted 

Chicken Dinner at 5:30pm.  Dancing at 

6:30pm.  Tickets are a $15.00 donation.  For 

tickets please see Mark Gilbert at the Friday 

Spaghetti Dinners or at the weekend Masses. 



 

 

 

 

 

Father Mark’s bible study class 

meets every Thursday morning at 

10:00am here at St. Paul’s social 

hall. This ongoing class is for     

everyone interested in finding out 

more about their faith. Father Mark 

brings us many pearls of Scripture 

each week and whether you are a 

first time bible reader or an astute 

learned scriptural connoisseur, 

there’s something special in the 

Word of God for everyone. You are 

encouraged to bring a friend. 

  7th Ron & Linda Thompson  

   8th Damon & Billie Barkow 

11th  Tom & Carol O’Donnell   

24th  Gerry & Gail Zippilli         

26th  Karl & Ruth Sarnowski            

 Al & Joyce Walczak 

30th  Fr. Mark & Valda Niznik  

 (15th Year Anniversay)       

 

* Members: if your birthday or anni-

versary is not listed, please inform 

Debbie Niznik. 

      Bir thdays            Anniversaries  
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Golf  League   
 Backpack Program  

 

 

 

Our mainstay charitable program 

provides local homeless school  

children with personal care/hygiene 

items all year round. Please drop off 

items anytime on the rectory porch 

or at church on Sundays in the bins 

at the back of the church.   

  

 

  3rd  Tom Coady                               

 Ron Harrelson 

  4th  Mary Beth Autry            

 Megan Finn-Niznik                                                                                                     

10th  Dodo Boogaard                                                            

11th  Peggy Coady                                 

 Alan Kilshaw 

12th  Claire Landi                     

 Claudia Leszewski 

13th   Sandy McKeon 

16th  Alice Bauman                                      

 Sally Kilshaw                   

 Sue Nordman                                          

17th  Betty Hicks                      

 Steve Robinson 

18th  Sue Sizer                         

 Margi Werb    

19th  Jennifer Merrill                     

23rd  Tony Cipriano                                      

                    

Our church golf league meets each 

Tuesday of every month at 8:30am 

at Spruce Creek Del Webb in Sum-

merfield. Golfers are paired into 

groups of 4 players in scramble  

format.  If any men or women are 

interested in joining our fun league, 

please contact Susan Hilt at         

352-307-2129. Bring your friends.  

All are welcome.  Sign up sheets 

will be posted in the social hall. 

Special Of fering 
Envelopes 

For the month of March please use 

your envelope for “Easter Flower 

Fund”.  This offering will be used for 

the Easter Lillies that will be in the 

church on Easter Sunday. 
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   Spaghetti Dinners            Words for Thought         

Come and bring your friends to 

our weekly all-you-can-eat  spa-

ghetti dinners on Fridays from 

4:00-7:00pm. Dinners include 

salad, roll & butter, and your 

choice of a free beverage - either coffee, iced tea, 

or lemonade. Adults are just $6.00 and Children 

12yrs and younger are FREE.  There are also 

homemade desserts from our Ladies ANS Society 

for only $1.00 each. If you are bringing a large 

group, please contact Bob Canfield at 352-454-

8673. Please let him know how many are in your 

party and what time you will arrive, and he will 

reserve your table(s) for you. 

 God who is goodness and truth is also beauty.  

It is the innate human ad divine longing, found 

in the company of goodness and truth, that is 

able to recognize and leap up at beauty and     

rejoice and know that all is beautiful, that there 

is not one speck of beauty under the sun that   

does not mirror back the beauty of God.                        

Roberta Bondi                                                           

                        Sunday Breakfast Buf fet  

 

 

 

 

Come join our Sunday morning Breakfast Buffet in our social hall from 9am to 1pm.  Enjoy a spectacular all-you-can-

eat buffet filled with lots of different breakfast items to select.  Our buffet includes “Made-to-Order” Pancakes and 

French Toast, “Farm Fresh’ Scrambles Eggs (Veggie, Meat Lovers and Classic) Sausage Links, Bacon, Biscuits & 

Gravy, Home Fries, Fresh Fruit, Bagels, Coffee, Tea and Assorted Juices.   All for only $10!   Children 7-12 are $5 and 

under 7 are FREE!  All proceeds benefit local homeless school kids. 

Our Friday Night Spaghetti Dinner and Sunday Breakfast 

Buffet has been a huge success and now we are in need of 

more  volunteers.  If this is something that you can help 

us out with, please see or contact Father Mark or Bob 

Canfield  352-454-8673 Even if you can only  volunteer 

once a month it would be greatly appreciated.           

Thank you!! 


